
 

 

Dear Families, 

 

With only one more grading period remaining for this school year, we want to thank you for all of your 

support and encouragement! This has been a truly fantastic school year brimming with creativity, growth, 

insight, and maturity. By the end of this grading period, we feel confident that your student will have the skills 

necessary to be successful in their high school English classes.    

 

Students will bring together their knowledge of multiple genres by completing a research project. Students 

will self-select a topic, research the topic, and produce several pieces of writing in multiple genres that 

demonstrate both an understanding of their topic and the chosen genres.   

 

Please continue to review your student’s performance via Skyward Access, and contact his or her teacher if 

you have any questions or concerns.  

 

Thank you again for an amazing year. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

EMS-ISD 8th Grade ELAR Teachers 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 


